Having trouble viewing this email? Click here

** Alderman **

Michele Smith

Chicago's 43rd Ward



Property Tax Workshop and Senior Exemptions

Also In This Issue

RANCH Triangle Mtg.
Business Safety Seminar
Property Tax Workshop
Senior Citizen Exemptions
Donate to LPCS

Stop by the Annual RANCH Triangle Meeting

Join neighbors and myself next
Sunday to honor two
legendary local businessmen,
Dan O'Donnell and Jay Goltz.
Stay for my ward update and
get to know some of your
neighbors. Current RANCH
members will vote for new
Board members of the RANCH
Triangle Association. All are
welcome! For more info. email:

ranchtriangle.org@gmail.com.

Sunday, February 10, 3:00pm - 5:00pm Black Duck Restaurant 1800 N. Halsted

Attend the 2013 Business Safety Seminar

19th District businesses, attend this seminar sponsored by the 19th District CAPS Office and learn about crime trends and preventions, pick-pocketing Dear Friends,

If you live SOUTH of Fullerton Ave. you have from Jan. 7, 2013 to Feb. 5, 2013 to appeal your property tax valuation. If you have questions or need help appealing your property tax assessment, Cook County Board of Review Commissioner Michael Cabornargi, Cook County Commissioner Bridget Gainer, and I are hosting a North Township Property Tax Workshop next Monday night. Staff from their offices will be on hand to assist any homeowner with questions on to how to file an appeal.

Questions? Contact Commissioner Bridget Gainer's office by phone at 312-603-4210 or by e-mail at <u>Info@BridgetGainer.com</u>. For more information, visit <u>BridgetGainer.com</u>. Click <u>here</u> for a printable flyer.

North Township Property Tax Workshop St. Vincent DePaul Center, 3rd Floor 2145 N. Halsted Monday, February 4th 6:30pm-8:30pm

Senior Citizen Exemptions Due Feb. 6

Under Illinois law, seniors must re-apply for the cost-saving Senior Citizen Exemption and the Senior Freeze Exemption, and the deadline is February 6th, 2013. Eligible seniors who have never applied for the senior exemptions or seniors who have not received their application may visit the Assessor's website and download an application, or call 312-443-7550 and request that a form be mailed.

and other quality of life issues around your business.

Business Safety Seminar Wednesday, January 30 3:00pm 19th District Police Station 850 W. Addison



43rd Ward Office 2523 N. Halsted www.ward43.org

Office Hours:
Monday
9a.m.-7p.m.
Tuesday-Thursday
9a.m.-6p.m.
Friday
9a.m.-12p.m. & 2p.m.-6p.m.

Contact us:
phone
773-348-9500
email
vourvoice@ward43.org

Give to the Lincoln Park Community Shelter

Starting February 8th at midnight and going through midnight of February 22nd, Lincoln Park stores such as Lincoln Park Market, Caribou Coffee, For Your Eyes and many more are collecting donations of food and toiletries for the Lincoln Park Community Shelter. Click here for a list of participating stores and suggestions of items to be donated.

Sincerely,

Milele

43rd Ward Alderman Michele Smith

Forward email





This email was sent to yourvoice@ward43.org by <u>yourvoice@ward43.org</u> | <u>Update Profile/Email Address</u> | Instant removal with <u>SafeUnsubscribe™</u> | <u>Privacy Policy</u>.

Michele Smith | 43rd Ward Alderman | 2523 N. Halsted | Chicago | IL | 60614